
 

 
 

Workshop entitled   " Word Basics" 

__________________ 

 

Prof. Dr. Ahmed Mohamed Abdel Mawla, Dean of the Faculty, inaugurated a workshop for 

administrators and daily workers, which was organized by the Technology Services Unit at the 

faculty entitled Word Basics, under the supervision of Ms. Dr. Soad Abdel Latief Hassan - 

Director of the Technology Services Unit at the Faculty 

This was done at the Technological Services Unit lab in the faculty on Tuesday and Wednesday 

corresponding to 8-9/3/2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


